City of Austin Planning and Development Review Department
505 Barton Springs Road e P.O. Box 1088 e Austin, Texas 78767-8835

MEMORANDUM

TO: Joan D. Ternus, P.E.
UTE Consultants, Inc.

FROM: Brad Jackson
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: February 17, 2015

SUBJECT: Administrative Revision #1 to Case #: SPC-2013-0209AT(R1)
: Project Name: 1300 Lamar Plaza II
Project Address: 1300 S. Lamar Blvd.
Replacement Sheets: 3-4
Added: 3-4

This department has approved the revision to the above referenced site plan (SPC-2013-
0209AT(R1) as proposed by (Joan D. Ternus) The modification to the previously
approved site plan, as described below, is within the scope of an administrative revision
pursuant to Section 25-5-61. The revised pages are 0. Replacing: 3-4. Added: 3-4

The revision consists of the modification of a CUP and Parking Easement to reflect actual
bar and deck size.

A copy of the revised site plan is attached. If you have any questions, please call
Brad Jackson, Case Manager, (512) 974-3410.

Brad Jackson, Case Manager
Planning and Development Review Department

cc: Environmental Inspection Review



